
PIRINOA DISTRICT NEWSLETTER – SEPTEMBER 2019 
  
THANK YOU AGAIN to Gordon for delivering the District newsletter. All donations can be left at the 
store as usual. 

 
 

PIRINOA SCHOOL: 
Pirinoa School Pet Day is coming up on Friday 18th October. 
 If you have a pre-schooler who would like to enter a pet please contact Jess in the school 
office on 06 3077829. Pirinoa Playgroup will have their stall running again, with rumours of 
their famous lemonade making an appearance too!! The School will also have a sausage 

sizzle available for $2 and juicies also $2. Please feel free to come along and enjoy a fun filled day 
which kicks off at 10am. 

School Working Bee: 
We are planning on having a working bee on Saturday 12th October (the last Saturday of the holidays) 
from 9am to 11am. General jobs include weeding, trimming the hedges, clearing the gutters and 
drains. Plenty of hands make light work and all help is always hugely appreciated. 
 
 
 
PIRINOA PLAYGROUP: 
We are so lucky to live in such an awesome community! 
We need to say a big thank you to everyone that has 
helped us recently. Bring on a gorgeous spring and 
summer outside enjoying our now even more amazing 
facilities.  
-Thanks to the Tipoki building team for donating their time 
to put up the new clear light around our covered outdoor 
area. 
-Thanks to Gordo and Mitch for building the new sandpit shed. Hanam and Alister for their assistance 
and Adie for all the little jobs that added up to a big job :-) 
-Thanks to Scotty Mac for removing the pesky agapanthus around our entry way. 
All the kiddies say thank you thank you thank you!  
Pirinoa Playgroup is open Tuesdays from 9am – 11.30am during school terms. 
Contact Hanna on 0274205696 or find us on Facebook! 
 
 
 
TUHIRANGI NETBALL - 2019 IT’S A WRAP! 
Another successful season has drawn to a close with prize giving last week. We ended in 4th place in 
Premier Three, had a lot of laughs and all got fitter. 
Most Improved - Tracey Honeysett 
Stepping Up - Danielle Hansen 
Most Valuable - Jazz Te Whare 
Most Outstanding - Georgie Cox 
Congratulations to Brad and Ange on the safe arrival of our newest supporter Ivy.  
A big thank you to all our supporters, Umpire Desiree Adam and Game Day babysitter Aria Whiteman. 
We are playing in a mixed Twilight netball competition over October and will look to enter a touch team in 
the Martinborough competition in the lead up to Christmas.  
If anyone wants to join in contact Kim 0274 129 299. 
2020 will kick start with fundraising for a new team strip and will be followed by preseason fitness. 
We wish Maralyse all the best for 2020 College netball and look forward to seeing everyone else back, 
and welcome all new comers in the New Year after a sun filled break. 
Thanks,  
Kim 



FORD FARM KILL SERVICES: 
Very Competitive Rates. 

 Free delivery to a processor of your choice. 
 

 

 
PALLISER RIDGE Monthly Knitting & Crocheting Group 
Sunday 6th October & Sunday 3rd November:  
Join us at our Te Rata Road Woolshed for a couple of hours of 
wool appreciation, tea and coffee, and of course, great company! 
Bring a plate, your latest project and be ready to meet like-
minded wool lovers. 
We’ll have our own lamb’s wool 8 ply yarn available for purchase 
in both natural and natural black colours, 1.15kg cones, 150g 
skeins and 100g balls. 
Look forward to seeing our regulars as well as new faces! 
Cheers, 
Lisa 
 
 
THE LAND GIRL: 
It is great to be open again for the season! We have lots of smiling faces and a new verandah roof ready 
to welcome you. 

Open Hours: 
Thursday 8.30 to 3 
Friday 8.30 to 4 
Saturday 9 to 4 
Sunday 9 to 3 

We will be picking up Mondays from Labour Weekend onwards. Monday hours will be 8.30 to 3pm. 
Thanks to all those who enjoyed our platters and drinks night and we hope you call all come to our next 
evening event back by popular demand - Burger Night - Friday 8th November from 4pm.  Table bookings 
are essential for burger meals (including takeaway burgers) but feel free to just pop in for a drink too. 
Remember this always sells out, so book early to avoid disappointment. 
See you soon. 
The team at The Land Girl 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
NEXT NEWSLETTER: 
Please note: If you wish to place something in the October 2019 newsletter please: 
  email office@pirinoa.school.nz with ‘District Newsletter’ in subject line, or 
  Leave message on school phone: 06 3077829.  


